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AGENDA 
October 8, 1:00 PM 

Legislative Office Building, Room 544 

Chair Remarks 

Approve June 11, 2018 Minutes 

Inmate Health Report 1: Improvements to Inmate Healthcare Reimbursement and 
Internal Processes Could Save $5.6 Million Annually 

Brief Presentation* Brent Lucas, Senior Evaluator 
Agency Response Terri Catlett, Department of Public Safety 
Bill Draft Gayle Moses, Bill Drafting 

Inmate Health Report 2: Modifications to Inmate Pharmacy Purchasing and 
Monitoring Could Save $13.4 Million Annually 

Brief Presentation* Brent Lucas, Senior Evaluator 
Agency Response Janet Thomas, Department of Public Safety 

Lanier Hodgson, UNC Health Care 
Bill Draft Joshua Freeman, Bill Drafting 

Inmate Health Report 3: Inadequate Data Collection and Cost Recovery Practices 
Limit Economy of Healthcare for Safekeepers 

Brief Presentation* Brent Lucas, Senior Evaluator 
Agency Response Doug Holbrook, Department of Public Safety 

Michelle Frazier, NC Sheriff’s Association 
Bill Draft Matt Meinig, Bill Drafting 

Bill Draft for JLPEOC Consideration: Educator Preparation Program 
Refresher Emily B. McCartha, Evaluator 
Bill Draft Kiernan McGorty, Committee Counsel 

Changes to PED Statute 
 Presentation Kiernan McGorty, Committee Counsel 

REPORT RELEASE ONLY: Inmate Health Report 4: Modifying Criteria for North 
Carolina’s Medical Release Program Could Reduce Costs of Inmate Healthcare 

This report makes no recommendations and is therefore being released for information 
only, without a PED presentation to JLPEOC. DPS noted the report was timely and 
broadly agrees with the conclusions and specifically agrees that releasing more 
inmates through Medical Release will reduce related correctional healthcare costs but 
that savings to the State as a whole are more difficult to determine because some 
inmates may continue to need other governmental healthcare services. 

* Full-length audio presentations will be available online the day of the meeting.
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